
Project Update: February 2002 
 

We have already started our survey for rainy season. The initial approval and assistance we have received 
from the Ministry of Natural resources and Tourism to enable us to conduct conservation research in the 
threatened Kimboza Forest Reserve is very much appreciated.  

We are now organizing conservation clubs in primary schools, and soon we will be conducting 
environmental education in schools around the forest reserve as the schools are now opened in the first 
term in the new academic year. 

 


